5/14/2001 2:13:49 PM
RE: 1% DMV cuts

Tejal, Thanks for your prompt reply. We appreciate your cooperation during these tough times.

From: Bales, Tejal

Sent: Monday, May 14, 2001 2:11 PM

To: Pappas, Carol (Pager)

Cc: Burgis, David; Adams, Marcia S.; Royal, Don R.
Subject: 1% DMV cuts

Carol,
Per your voice mail to Marcia forthe 1% DMV budget cuts, they should be taken from the following a/cs as of May

14th, 2001:
1) 0790504060 98,413.00
2) 0790504230 200,000.00 total of $298,413.00

thx tejal


mailto:Royal,%2520Don%2520R.
mailto:Bales_TejalJ@scdps.state.sc.us
mailto:Burgis_David@scdps.state.sc.us
mailto:Matthews_EugeneH@scdps.state.sc.us
mailto:Adams_MarciaS@scdps.state.sc.us

